
Marysville Cheer Booster Meeting
November 14, 2023

Location: MHS Monarch Commons

Basketball practices started 11/13 and will continue every Monday and Wednesday from
4:45-6 until games start 12/8. Once games start practices will be once a week on Wednesday.
Make sure you check google calendar and updates from Coach Kim for any changes
-Please join the new Basketball band group to receive info for Basketball season
-Girls will be cheering at all HOME games and only 1 away game for JV/Varsity.

-Freshmen will NOT be cheering at away games
-game schedules were sent home with cheerleader
-game schedule is also on the google calendar

Points- for Basketball season parents are asked to earn 5 total points for this season
-meeting attendance will earn 2 points for each meeting attended, please make sure you
sign in when attending a meeting to receive points, if you did not sign in you will not be
credited points

Winter Mini Monarch Camp- scheduled for January 28, 2024 for K-5th graders, ALL MHS
cheerleaders are expected to help with this event. Further details will be sent out.
-Looking for a parent/parents to take over this event.
-If you are interested please reach out to Tiffany Wood or Kara Houser for more details

Cheer Clinic for 6th, 7th, 8th graders will be closer to tryouts!

*Booster fees for football are still outstanding, please get those turned in*

THERE IS NO DECEMBER MEETING!!!! HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!!!!!


